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I	was	unable	to	attend	the	Region	1	VVA	meeting.		However,	I	have	been	in	
contact	with	the	two	other	Chapter	Reps	to	ensure	that	they	are	elected	during	
the	month	of	April.		I	promised	to	bring	back	information	to	them	from	the	April	
Leadership	Conference.	

	

	

Respectfully	submitted,	

	

Joanne	Blum	

AVVA	Region	1	Director	

	


